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Dear members of Austin's Historic Landmark Commission,


I support granting historic status and preservation for 701 Sparks
Avenue, based on its Spanish Revival architecture and its historic
contribution and importance to our central Austin neighborhood.


I have walked many times past this house on my way to Eastwoods Park,
and it is the only house whose architectural details catch my attention
along Harris Park Avenue. (I am no student of architecture, and it is
unusual for me to notice things like this.)  The house has always
appeared to be occupied (until recent months) and in good shape.


Thank you for your consideration of this matter.


Marianne Mulrey
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